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Beachwood Breeze

     


  P.O. Box 17385
                             Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events

www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
January 2021
** Volunteers Needed for the 2021 BCA Board**
BCA (Beachwood Civic Association) is looking for some available and motivated residents to join our ranks.  With recent moves and life changes, we are currently looking for persons to fill our President and Secretary roles.  The time commitment is minimal (one meeting a month and most issues addressed over email) but you have a stake in the decisions that affect all of us in the neighborhood.  Please consider volunteering with this friendly board! Email  beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com if you’re interested and/or would like more information.  The Vice President is Emily Ferguson  and the Treasurer is Jean Everson.
Thanks Neighbor!
We’d like to extend a special thank you to Trisha, resident of Sail Avenue whose landscaping company has cleaned up the front entrance and signage to the subdivision. 
Thanks Newsletter Distributors

A special note of thanks goes to the volunteers who faithfully help circulate the Beachwood Breeze Newsletter.  These wonderful folks help keep the residents living in Beachwood informed about community activities and events.  Great job!

You can find helpful documents and information at the Beachwood neighborhood website: www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood. You can also get involved in the conversation any time at either of the Facebook groups:
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 “Beachwood Neighborhood” and “Beachwood Neighborhood Watch”. 
The Beachwood neighborhood was very Merry this season! One of our members mentioned at the December meeting said that he had seen some beautiful decorations, and wanted to give some recognition about it.  There were at least 83 homes with outdoor Christmas decorations, inflatables, lighting, you name it. THANK YOU to the many neighbors who made a special effort to bring all of us a little light and cheer at the end of this very difficult year.
Change Date/Time of the BCA Meeting?

If the day and time of the monthly meeting isn’t convenient for you, please give your input on what day/time you would prefer.  For example, would a monthly meeting on Saturday afternoon be more convenient   We are looking for feedback to encourage more participation at the monthly meetings. Please send your email to: beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com. 

                                   Our Next Meeting

Will be held on Tuesday, January 19th at 7:00 pm 

at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)
Please come out and meet us!

   (  Beachwood Civic Association Membership Drive Continues ( 
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Membership to BCA is completely voluntary. However, having “buy-in” to the subdivision assists towards paying for pest control of common areas, maintenance and beautification of the entrance, monthly JEA bill for the common area lighting and copy costs of printing the newsletter, etc. This keeps our neighborhood look inviting and property values up. There are 328 homes in this subdivision, and we hope to reach a minimum of 100 memberships to cover annual operating expenses.  
Paying is easy!  You may bring a Cash payment to the monthly meeting or you may now send payment electronically using your PayPal account (look for the Beachwood Civic Assoc email).  You can also pay 

via Cash App.  If mailing a Check please send to P.O. Box at top of the page.

The yearly dues are only $25.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  Simply fill out the bottom portion to mail in or bring the form below with your membership dues to the next BCA meeting.  

=  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  
Beachwood Membership Dues --   mail to B.C.A., P.O. Box17385, Jacksonville, FL 32245
Name:    ______________________________________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________  

Amount:   $ _____________
THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!                                       
